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Tennessee Yal 1ey Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

0

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY — DOCKET NOS. 50-259, 50-260 AND 50-296

This refers to the meeting conducted, at your request, in the Region II Office on
April 12, 1984. Topic of discussion related to planned TVA organizational
changes that would consolidate under one office, activities associated with
nuclear power.

It is our opinion that thi s meeting was beneficial and provided a better under-
standing of the activities you have initiated in response to NRC concerns.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
Meeting Summary

cc w/encl:
J. A. Coffey, Director of Nuclear Power
G. T. Jones, Plant Superintendent
J. M. Anderson, Manager

Office of equality Assurance
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety

Review Staff
D. L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor

Licensing Section
R. E. Rogers, Project Engineer

bcc w/encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
R. J. Clark, Licensing

Project Manager, NRR

Document Control Desk
State of Alabama

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
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ENCLOSURE

MEETING SUMMARY

Licensee: Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA)

Facility: Bellefonte, Units 1 and 2
Browns Ferry, Units 1, 2 and 3
Sequoyah, Units 1 and 2
Watts Bar, Units 1 and 2

Docket Nos.: 50-438 and 50-439
50-259, 50-260 and 50-296
50-327 and 50-328
50-390 and 50-391

Subject: To Discuss the Planned TVA Organizational Changes.

Subject Discussed:

Licensee representatives discuss'ed the preliminary TVA organizational
changes -hat would consolidate under one office activities related to
nuclear power. The changes would also relocate site specific resources from
central offices to the nuclear sites in order to enhance the support effort.
Those support efforts/organizations that are common to all sites will remain
centrally located so as to ensure a strong and capable corporate organiza-
tion. The licensee had not completely defined all aspects of the reorgani-
zation, specifically, the functions of the quality assurance organization and
public safety. NRC made the observation that special consideration should
be given to the portions of these funtions which involves nuclear activi-
ties. The NRC also suggested that consideration be given by TVA to consider
adding dedicated individuals to the new office to handle day-to-day public
affairs and legal services that relate to nuclear matters.

The licensee was requested to submit information defining the significant
milestones for this reorganization. The licensee stated that they felt such
information could be developed in approximately two weeks.

The licensee stated that NRC would be kept updated on their progress by
telecon and future meetings of this -type.

Attachment:
Attendance List
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ATTACHMENT

ATTENDANCE LIST

Attendance at the TYA - NRC meeting on April 12, 1984, at the NRC's Region II
Office included:

Tennessee Valle Author it
J. Darling,, Deputy Manager of Power and Engineering
J. Coffey, Director of Nuclear Power
H. Abercrombie, Assistant to the Director of Nuclear Power
W. Cottle, Plant Superintendent, Watts Bar

NRC - Re ion II
J. P. O'Rei lly, Regional Administrator
R. Lewis, Director, Division of Reactor Projects (DRP)
D. Verrelli, Chief, Reactor Projects Branch 1, DRP

R. Butcher, Project Inspector, DRP

E. Ford, ! enior Resident Inspector, Sequoyah site


